No.-W-11034/04/2010/WQ
Government of India
Ministry of Rural Development
Department of Drinking Water & Sanitation

*kk*k

9" Floor, Paryavaran Bhavan,
CGO Complex, Lodhi Road,
New Delhi— 110 003

Dated:19.11.2010
To

All the persons (to whom the notices/invitations
for the National Consultative Workshop have
been issued)

Subject: National Consultative Workshop on preparation of “Strategic Plan — 2010-
2022  of the Department of Drinking Water and Sanitation.”

Sir,

| am directed to refer to this office letter of even number dated the 11™
November, 2010, inviting you to attend the National Consultative Workshop on
preparation of “Strategic Plan — 2010-2022 scheduled to be held on the 2™
December, 2010. But, owing to some inevitable circumstances it has been decided
to defer the Workshop for the time being. The re-scheduled date of the Workshop will
be communicated in due course.

Z. The inconvenience caused is regretted.

Yours faithfully,

Py QA SR
@\
[ P.P. Nagrath ]
Deputy Secretary to the Government of India
Tel: 011-24364518

Fax: 011- 24361656/24365117
Email: sk.verma@nic.in

Copy to: Technical Director (NIC) for hosting on the Department’s Website.



